
Hello Joanna 
We are declining the meeting scheduled for March 13 before the Judiciary and Legislation 
Committee.  With the two denials we already received from the City stating it “was an act of God”, and 
so much time past, we felt we were not going to get any further help from the City on this matter and 
this was closed.  We moved on with getting repairs done and we had to put in a claim with our home 
owners insurance to help cover some of the cost to repair. I only wish Forestry would have listened to 
our calls that this hugh tree was dying and needed attention.   
 
Margaret and Roger Phillips 
3713 South 16 Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53221 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 
On Mar 9, 2023, at 10:10 AM, Polanco, Joanna <jpolan@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

  
Good Morning Ms. Phillips, 
  
Based on our phone conversation on 3/8/23, you are withdrawing your claim against the City. 
  
Please confirm this email, so committee can act appropriately.  
  
Thank you  
Joanna    
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